From: Kelly Peckham

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 8:45 AM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for owner request to remove garage at 325 Victoria St. (Public

Participation Meeting on May 31, 2021)

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing in support of the homeowners requesting to remove their existing garage at 325 Victoria Street in London.

While I'm firmly in support of maintaining the beauty and integrity of heritage homes in our lovely Old North, I don't believe this structure is an actual heritage property itself, and it in no way is a significant structure impacting the look of the home or neighbourhood. The renovation plans in place for 325 Victoria are beautiful and will do far more to enhance the beauty of that property and of the neighbourhood in general.

Many thanks, Kelly Peckham



Kelly Peckham Wide Eye Television Inc.